
 

 

 

 

 

Circle of Grace is the program that the schools in our diocese use to 

give children a framework and language to address safety concerns.  It 

gives children an opportunity to tell us about whatever makes them 

uncomfortable which can be before inappropriate touch has occurred. 

In God’s goodness, we are meant to respect ourselves and everyone 

else as persons created and loved by God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like more information about this program, please contact 

our school principal at 326-6232. 


